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July 8, 2016

Via E-Filing & US Mail
Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: CRC Communications LLC U/b/a OH Communications
Proposed Revisions to Intrastate Tariff No. 1

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two (2) copies of CRC Communications LLC
U/b/a OH Communications’ (“OH”) proposed first revision to Pages 1 and 38 of
Intrastate Access Tariff No. 1 (“Tariff”), which carries a proposed effective date of July
31, 2016.

This filing is made pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s
USF/ICC Transformation Order (“Ord er”), wh ich esta blished that md ivid ual intrastate
rates for dedicated access local transport, terminating switched access, and associated
services must be equal to or lower than their corresponding interstate rates.
Accordingly, OTT has reduced its End Office Terminating rate from $0002003 to
$o.000968.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at (207) 688 -8270 or by email at
ed.tisdale@ottcommunications.com.

Sincerely,

Ed Tisdale
Senior Vice President &
General Manager — Northeast Operations
OTT Communications

OTT communications
900D Hammond Street
Bangor, Maine 04401


